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Dear Friends, 
 
 
I am pleased to send my regards and best wishes to the Canadian Falun Dafa 
Association and the Shen Yun Performing Arts group, as you embark on your 
Canadian tour.   
 
It is indeed a global cultural phenomenon to visit 200 cities on 5 continents. This is 
a special experience for all those who can be part of this world leading classical 
Chinese dance and music event. 
 
Your tour will indeed bring an opportunity, not only to celebrate and revive 
China’s 5000 years of inspired traditional culture, art, and values but will also offer 
our country a chance to celebrate Canada’s cultural diversity. 
 
I continue to value and advocate for Compassion and Tolerance in society and 
want to send you wishes for a successful tour. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 

 
Shannon Stubbs 
Member of Parliament for Lakeland  
 
 
 


